
Wells	City	Council	have	been	offered	the	opportunity	from	Somerset	Council	to	purchase	the	asset	of	Wells	Film
Centre,	at	a	time	when	they	are	looking	to	reduce	their	asset	portfolio.	The	asset	value	is	considered	to	be	under
the	market	rate	and	therefore,	Wells	City	Council	are	considering	the	purchase	in	order	to	ensure	that	the	much
loved	community	function	of	the	cinema	remains	within	the	City	and	open	for	some	time	to	come.	Wells	City
Council	are	interested	in	your	views	in	order	to	inform	their	decision:

1.	Do	you	use	Wells	Film	Centre	Cinema?

Yes

No

2.	Do	you	agree	with	Wells	City	Council	supporting	local	business?

Yes

No

3.	Do	you	agree	with	Wells	City	Council	ensuring	commercial	viability	of	the	arrangement
before	proceeding	with	a	purchase	(i.e.	not	using	Council	Tax	to	fund	a	purchase)?

Yes

No


